
The Broad Oak Post 
Hello everyone! 
 
Although times are a little different at the moment, 
that doesn’t mean that we won’t all be back together 
soon – and that’s what everyone in Phase 4 is looking 
forward to! It’s definitely been a strange few weeks, but 
we are sure that you’re learning more about yourselves 
and the world around you than ever before, despite 
being only able to leave the house once per day! 
During these testing times, you are all growing in 
strength and character, and we can’t wait to see the 
amazing children who will greet us when we all return. 
We’re not sure when we will return yet, but we are sure 
it will be sooner than you think.  
 
We hope that you’ve all been keeping up to date with 
your daily activities on your class pages, and that you 
also enjoyed our Phase 4 video just for you! It was a 
bit silly, but there was a serious message in there – we 
miss you, think you’re all amazing and can’t wait to see 
you again! 
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Did you know you 
can email your 
teacher?  
 
 
As you can imagine they 
are incredibly busy 
setting work, coming 
into school to support 
the children of the 
critical workers as well 
as home schooling their 
own children, but they 
do want to hear from 
you. If you haven’t 
emailed your teacher, 
they would love to hear 
from you, even if it is 
just a ‘hello, everything 
is going well’. Just email 
broadoak@sthelens.org.
uk and make sure you 
include your name and 
class so that your 
teacher will get it! 
Teachers will email back 
once per week. 

Contact with families 
We are in the process of 

speaking to you all! This is 
to keep in contact with the 

children and 
parents/carers. Please do 

answer the phone, hearing 
from you assures us that 
you are all well. Should 

you need to contact staff, 
please call us on 
01744 752340 

Phase 4 

We came across this video last week which we 
thought was really cool, creative, and tells a great 
story about how the world will be a positive world 
after all of this is over – check it out! 
 
Youtube – The Great Realisation 
 
 

   Phase 4 Musings 
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Weekly Teaser 

What is unusual about the following words: revive, banana, grammar, 
voodoo, assess, potato, dresser, uneven? 

Email in your answers or give us a trickier teaser for next week! 
broadoak@sthelens.org.uk 

The Phase 4 Gallery 

We are looking for your amazing work whether it be art, design, 
writing, learning at home tasks or whatever you fancy! Email photos 

of what you’ve been up to for a chance to be featured on next 
week’s newsletter! 

A fantastic poster from Ashton 
(5TL) and his brother Albie 

Carrera (5B) and Shelby (3M) 
Have clearly been working really 
Hard on their home activities! 
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